
Ottawa, Ontario 
KlA OT5 

4 Màrch, 1974 

Mr. J. Màybee, 
Director General, 
Bureau of Consular Affairs, 
External Affairs Department, 
Lester B. Pearson Building, 
.Sussex Drive, Ottawa 
KlA 0G2 

Dear Mr. Maybee: 

We are pleased to submit our report in the discussion 
paper format requested by you during our review meeting of February 
18, 1974. 

Upon request, we will be happy to be involved in further 
Bureau discussions of this report with your associates and yourself. 

We do wish to acknowledge the complete cooPeration of 
your entire staff during the course of this assignment. 

It has been a privilege to be of assistance to you on 
this occasion and we will look forward to an opportunity of providing 
additional service in the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

J. T.  Lowery 
Bureau of Management Consulting. 
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